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STATE OF HAWAIʻI 

OFFICE OF HAWAIIAN AFFAIRS 
560 NORTH NIMITZ HIGHWAY, SUITE 200 

HONOLULU, HAWAI’I 96817 
 
 

December 30, 2021 
 

 
TO:   Interested Parties 

 
FROM:      Alison Roney   
  Procurement Specialist  
 
SUBJECT: RFQ FAC 2022-021, Addendum No. 1 

Janitorial and Maintenance Services for the Kauaʻi OHA Office 
   
 
This Addendum No. 1 is to notify all interested Offerors of the change to the offer due date for 
the OHA RFQ No. FAC 2022-021. 
   

A. Paragraph 5 states: 
 
Quotes must be received through the HIePRO website by 2:00 p.m. on Friday, 
December 31, 2021. 
 
Paragraph 5 is hereby amended to state as follows: 
 
Quotes must be received through the HIePRO website by 2:00 p.m. on Friday, 
January 7, 2022. 

 
 
 


